
Co-chairs Dembrow and Power, and members of the Joint Committee on Carbon Reduction,  
 

My name is Drusilla van Hengel, and I live in Portland. I support HB 2020 the Clean Energy 
Jobs Bill because it will benefit our economy and climate. The time is now, my child's future 
depends on it and upon our bold action.  
 

Thank you for doing everything in your power to pass the Clean Energy Jobs bill this year.  
 

Sincerely,  
 

Drusilla van Hengel, PhD 
 


